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Dear Parents and Carers – Year 3 and 4, and Year 5 and 6 

 

Updated Sports Day Arrangements – Years 3/4/5/6 

 

Following our recent communication regarding the extreme weather forecast, we have made the 

decision to reschedule the Year 5 and 6 Sports Day to ensure the safety and well-being of all pupils, 

staff, and families. 

 

The Year 5 and 6 Sports Day will now take place on Tuesday 24th June at 9:30am. 

 

This change has been made in response to the ongoing high temperatures and to ensure we avoid 

children undertaking vigorous activity during the hottest parts of the day. By moving the event to the 

morning, we hope to provide a more comfortable and safer environment for everyone involved. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we adapt to the weather conditions.  

 

The Year 3 and 4 Sports day will still take place on Friday 20th June at 9:30am 

 

For each event, please ensure your child comes prepared with: 

 

• A refillable water bottle 

• A sun hat or cap 

• Sunscreen applied before school 

 

To access the field, please use the public footpath at the front of the school via the playpark (not 

the main pedestrian path/gates to the school) or access via the rear of the school by Severn Drive 

or Harley Close. Unfortunately there isn’t any access to the field for parents/carers via the school 

gates/playground/school office.  We would encourage you to walk to the event however, if you are 

using a vehicle, please be mindful of parking to ensure the local community are still able to access their 

drives, you do not park on the yellow lines, and you do not block the school gates/turning points.  Thank 

you for your co-operation. 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you there to support the children and celebrate their efforts. 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Thomas 

Head Teacher 

mailto:dothill@taw.org.uk
http://www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk/

